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Senator Lassa:

As of June 30, the details of the proposed revisions to federal overtime regulations have
yet to be released, but I understand that one issue to be decided is whether to peg
increases in the dollar amount used as the overtime threshold to inflation or, instead,
to some measure of wage growth.  I just wanted to reiterate that this draft uses the
change in the consumer price index (inflation) as the tool for updating the dollar
amount.
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